
We are off to a great 
start! Our students have 
done an amazing job 
getting to class and be-
ing on time to school 
with their belong-
ings. One thing we no-
ticed is that we have 
quite a few students 
with missing assign-
ments. Many of these 
assignments are small 
tasks that they seem to 
have started in classes, 
but have not followed 
through and finished or 
turned them in. Parents, 
please take some time 
and log onto Focus 
with your student and 
go through each class 
with them, to ensure 
they are up to date with 
their assignments, and 
everything is turned 

in. If you have questions 
about any class, please 
be sure to reach out to 
your student's teach-
er.  Next week we 
(Student Service Team) 
will start meeting with 
all students that have 
low grades. We are here 
to support all students 
and want to make sure 
they have any resources 
needed. Parents, please 
know we have extra help 
available on Mondays 
for Math and Thursday 

for Reading through our 
ELP program. If this is 
something that you are 
interested in, please feel 
free to reach out to Mrs. 
Dollar our guidance 
counselor sub that is 
here to help your stu-
dent.  Her email is  
dollarn@pcsb.org . 
 
Check out ELMS Dance-
a-Thon Fundraiser on 
page 3.  
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Student of 
the  Month 

Kseniia 
Senina 

Thanh 
Le 

Madelyn 
Falkenbach 

6th Grade 7th Grade 8th Grade 

Nolan 
DeCosimo 

Amirah 
Alexander 

Sawyer 
Stone 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 PM1 
Reading 
Test 

4 5 6 

7 8 9  

SAC 
8:30AM 

10 

PM1 Math 
Test 

11 12 

Engineering 
Advisory 
Board 6:45AM 

13 

14 15 16 17 

Chick-Fil-A 

Spirit Night 

18 

 

19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 

Chipotle 

Spirit Night 

26 27 

28 29 30     

No School 

September 2025 



Anonymous Reporting: As most of you are aware, 
Pinellas County Schools has partnered with Sandy 
Hook Promise which allows us to offer the Say Some-
thing Anonymous Reporting System. This allows 
stakeholders to submit a secure and anonymous 
safety concern that helps us identify and intervene in 
a proactive way. Please remind your student(s) that 
this is in place to assist with addressing a concern 
and also a way for someone get any help that may be 
needed – tips are passed alon g to appropriate law 
enforcement and school personnel. FortifyFL is also 
another reporting system that is available to report 
suspicious activity which allows Florida students and 
the community to relay any safety concerns. Both 
links can be found below.  

https://getfortifyfl.com/
https://www.sandyhookpromise.org/say-something-tips/

